

Board of Directors

Mel Mitchell, President Paula Cracium, Vice President
Patrick Pope, Secretary Paul Drogichen, Treasurer
Bright Aregs, Christopher Cooper, Ali Dabirian, Susan Hammarlund, Becky Leveque, Ron Nagai, Vas Singh

April 18, 2008

Department of Public Works Board of Public Works 200 N. Spring Street, Suite 361 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Commissioners:

RE: REVOCABLE PERMIT VAL030311 – 11901 Tampa Avenue

At the April 1, 2008 General Meeting of the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council (PRNC) the Board and Stakeholders heard a presentation about plans to install two decorative walls and landscaping in the public parkway at the northwest and southwest corners of Tampa Avenue and Hollow Springs Drive. The presentation was included as part of the PRNC publicly-noticed meeting on April 1, 2008.

After some discussion about the proposed project by the PRNC Board and Stakeholders, the Board voted unanimously to support the proposed construction project. If you have questions about the PRNC position and vote, please contact me at the email address and phone number below.

Very truly yours.

Mel Mitchell President

MelMitchell@prnc.org

Work Phone: 800-680-2986 Ext 100